

Glenfarg Community Centre Hospitality Development Group

Meeting held on Mon 24th June at 7.30pm

Present: Bill Macpherson (BM) John Taylor (JT) Steve Whiting (SW) Bryan Craig (BC) Elaine Morton (EM) David Aird (DA)

Item	Minute	Action
Group Name	It was agreed name should be Hospitality Development Group	All
Plunkett Foundation	DA contact had been made and the Group all attended the ZOOM conference call on 13 th June. Katie Little (KL) from CSS gave a funding presentation	All
Structure Community Share Scotland	DA confirmed he had made follow-up call to KL and she confirmed that our current SCIO charity status coupled with Community Benefit Society (CBS) is the way forward. She is happy to meet with the group to clarify exact structure etc and then she will appoint an Advisor (Morven) who will take us through the process and advise on funding etc.	All
Birnam Arts	BM confirmed he had made contact with the Chair of Birnam Arts and a meeting has been set up for 10am 2 nd July. BC agreed to organise transport	ALL BC
CSS follow-up	DA will arrange follow-up meeting with CSS after the Birnam visit	DA
GCT	It had been thought that GCT should be invited but JT suggested that it was too early to get involved with GCT given the response they had received from Lottery Funding. It was agreed that our project would ultimately benefit their proposal but early licking could jeopardise both.	ALL
Architect	SW confirmed licence approval would not be an issue. Current bank reserves should cover next stage of work to get pre-planning	SW
Warm Spaces/Coffee Lounge	BM suggested and got support for ensuring that these two activities should come under the banner of the Community Centre and been seen as Community Events	ALL
Communication	JT advised the group that we are currently failing to create any awareness of our proposal and we need to develop a communication strategy JT will work with Ollie Rowe and bring proposal to the group	JT
Date of Next Meeting	2 nd July Birnam Arts Meeting with KL tbc Next HDG meeting tbc	ALL